
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Mitchell for answer by 

the Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 1 February 
2018  

   

Question (1) How much was the rate of pay awarded to staff working at 

Edinburgh’s Christmas events this winter? 

Answer   

Question (2) Can the Convener confirm the date that the report agreed by 

this Council on Thursday, 24 August regarding Fair Fringe 

and Fair Hospitality Charter will be coming to committee? 

Answer (2)  
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